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Thank You for Your Support! 

 

 Since August 1 through October 31, 2021 Cause 4 Paws has received donations from the 
following generous persons.  You make it possible for us to continue to rescue, rehabilitate 
and find “forever” homes for homeless cats & kittens.  If we have missed anyone, please 
accept our “THANK YOU”! 
 
 
Dale Adams Doris Barnes   Linda Brooks     
Helga Birdsong  Eileen M. Cernea   Ruth Childers   
Connie Colvin    Robyn Cope    Julie Cox   
Jan Crozier   Billie Deel  Mr. & Mrs. Barry Dunbar 
Jeannette Episcopo & Sylvie      Sybil Faucett    Charmain Fletcher   
Louise Fletcher   Valerie Foos  Corey Frederick    
Sharon Gammill                    Barbara Gayle     JoAnn Graham    
Sheila R. Hejny    Richard Hissen  Betty Hughes  
Jodi Jameson  Karen Kovarik     Junel Landram      
Eugene & Margaret Marianetti    Richard Marzec  Stephanie Matulich   
Candy Maxwell Brenda McGraw    Gary & Lynn Neighbors  
John & Jami Ojala   Linda Parker    Virginia Penick    
Dave & Virginia Rowan   John & Pat Rowley  Richard & Nancy Schalk   
Beth Schroeder    Patricia Scianna    Nancy Scott     
Beth Skourtis  Jack & Barbara Spadaro   Mr. & Mrs. William Stark 
Greg & Gail Stoner Wayne Tallman    Gayle Taylor      
Lynn Terranova Fay Tyler    Kristen J. Weatherholtz  
Cliff & Mary Kay Wilks   Jason & Lisa Wines   Ronald Witkowski  
 Virginia Wright  Darlene Young    
   
 
 

IN MEMORIAM 

 

 In memory of my beloved Baby Jack who passed away on 2/9/21  Ruth Childers 
 In memory of Bella   Helga Birdsong 
 In memory of Butterscotch   Betty Hughes 
 In memory of Deckster   Sharon Gammill 
 In memory of Toodles   Mrs. Gayle M. Taylor  
 In memory of all the animals of C4P members who have   Cliff & Mary Kay Wilks 

  passed  
     

Our sympathy and condolences are extended to the above, but we firmly believe that we shall see 
these loved pets, family members and friends again in a better world. 

 
 

If you have anybody, human or animal, that you wish to honor (living) or memorialize (deceased), 
please accompany your nominees with a minimum donation of $5.00 each; we will list them in the 
next Paw Prints. 

   
 

 


